
Linda Fortune 
 
Dear Kerry,

I just wanted to thank you for who you are and how you handled the meeting last week. You were
very professional, thoughtful and considerate as well as very knowledgeable and insightful about
the whole issue of the Occidental mess.

I left the meeting feeling that you all were pretty competent and were doing a good job of dealing
with our environmental concerns.

Thank you for your diligent and thoughtful work.

Sincerely,

Dr. Linda Fortune
253-759-8271
 


